

I. Find the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-----------------------|--------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| 1. A- no <u>is</u> y | B- vi <u>s</u> it | C- exp <u>e</u> n <u>s</u> ive | D- de <u>s</u> ert |
| 2. A- h <u>i</u> story | B- exc <u>i</u> ting | C- w <u>i</u> de | D- b <u>i</u> ke |
| 3. A- th <u>o</u> se | B- m <u>o</u> ment | C- c <u>o</u> ld | D- se <u>c</u> ond <u>a</u> ry |
| 4. A- park <u>s</u> | B- factor <u>ie</u> s | C- classmat <u>e</u> s | D- shrim <u>p</u> s |

II. Find the word which has the stress pattern pronounced differently from others.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-----------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1.A. decorate | B. celebrate | C. fascinate | D. unfortunate |
| 2.A. Chinese | B. Scottish | C. English | D. Spanish |
| 3.A. delicious | B. exciting | C. beautiful | D. reliable |
| 4.A. eraser | B. neighborhood | C. religion | D. apartment |

III. Choose the best answer A,B,C or D to complete the sentences.

- My mother is the house with many bright lights.
A. cleaning B. tidying C. decorating D. putting
- He doesn't understand English. He should English more.
A. studies B. study C. studying D. to study
- Peter is the student in his class.
A. better B. best C. good D. bad
- People believe that money in the New Year will be very lucky.
A. receive B. received C. receiving D. to receiving
- I'm angry because our neighbor plays music every nights.
A. loud B. heavy C. high D. big
- It often rains in May bring an umbrella with you.
A. because B. but C. and D. so
- It is raining heavily outside, so you go out for dinner.
A. shouldn't B. should C. shouldn't D. will
- Which city is beautiful, Ha Noi or Ho Chi Minh?
A. most B. the most C. more D. the more
- The map that the post office is in front of the art gallery.
A. speaks B. says C. talks D. asks
- Mary is a student. She can make a lot of toys with papers for her friends.
A. talkative B. creative C. shy D. bossy

IV. Supply the correct tense or form of verb in parentheses.

- Mrs Mai likes (cook) very much.
- In England the sun (not shine) every day.
- Look! Lan (wear) a new dress.

4. Where (be) _____ your children ? – They are watching TV in the sitting room.

5. He must (eat) _____ fruit and vegetables.

PART C: READING: I. Put a word from the box in each gap to complete the passage .

has is in with him

These are my friends at Friendly Camp. Sony is in the first picture. Doesn't he look cool? He loves sports. I lived basketball with (1) _____ at the camp. He is a really good player. Sony is American. He lives (2) _____ Minnesota with his mother. In the second picture is Betty. She (3) _____ long wavy hair. Betty is my best friend and we go to the same school. We went to Friendly Camp together. I like her a lot because she (4) _____ really funny and she helps me (5) _____ my homework. She has many friends. Her best friend is Jenny, but I am her best friend, too.

1 _____ 2 _____ 3 _____ 4 _____ 5 _____

II. Choose the correct word A, B C or D for each gap to complete the following passage.

Tet is a national and (1) festival in Viet Nam. It is occasion forevery Vietnamese to be reunited to think (2) their past activities and hope for good luck in the year to come. Before Tet all houses are white washed and (3) with yellow apricot flowers and colorful lanterns. Everybody is looking forward to a more favorable life. On the New Year's Eve, children are smartly dressed. They are hoping to (4) money put in small red envelopes as they are wishing longevity (5) their grandparents and parents.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|---------------|--------------|
| 1. A. traditional | B. modern | C. music | D. summer |
| 2. A. to | B. after | C. about | D. for |
| 3. A. decorate | B. decorates | C. decorating | D. decorated |
| 4. A. buy | B. receive | C. sell | D. make |
| 5. A. for | B. to | C. with | D. from |

III. Read the following passage and do the tasks below.

DA NANG

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people . The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newer and more spacious . The city part on the west bank is more crowded . There are five bridges across the river . The Han River Bridge is the newest one now.

The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in Central Viet Nam . Da Nang has many beaches . Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is one of the most beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the streets on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang . There are not many trees so there are not many shadows . It is often very hot at noon.

A. True (T) or False (F):

1. _____ The city part on the east bank is newer and more crowded .
2. _____ The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in Central Viet Nam .

B. Answer the questions:

1. What is the population of Da Nang ?=>.....
2. Which bridge is the newest ? =>.....
3. What is Non Nuoc Beach like ? =>.....

PART D: WRITING: I.Rearrange the sentences using the following words.

1. has / She / a / face. / round /

=>

2. by / we / Shall / bicycle / go / ?

=>

3.with / a lot of / The air / smoke / in the area / is / polluted / from factories./

=>

4. Vietnamese people/ homes / before/ decorate/ buy / their/ flowers / Tet/ and /.

=>

5.We / help / old people. / should /

=>

II.Complete the second sentences so that it means the same as the sentence before.

1.Our country doesn't have any deserts

=>**There aren't**

2.There are lots of beautiful lakes in Viet Nam.

=> **Viet Nam**

3.The bookstore is on the right of the photocopy store .

=> **The photocopy store is**

4. A motorbike is often cheaper than a car.

=> **A car is often**

5.Quang sits in front of Minh .

=> **Minh sits**

III.Make sentences using the words and phrases given .

1.What / be / weather /like / Sa Pa / ?

=>

2. Ha Long Bay / be / famous / than / Phu Quoc island /.

=>

3. He / like / sports / music /.

=>

4. This Sunday / we / going / judo club/.

=>

5. There / not / many trees / my neighbourhood /.

=>